
 
Dear Southern University Students, Faculty, and Staff: 

John B. Cade Library is committed to supporting the Southern University Community remotely 

by providing access to electronic content. Online users have access to library resources and 

services through the library’s website, email, and chat services. The library provides immediate 

access to resources through an online environment that supports curriculum-related teaching, 

research, and scholarly communication. 

Online Services include: 

• John B. Cade Library’s Website 

• One-on-One Consultations via phone, email, chat or Skype with Librarians, Microsoft 

Teams, etc. 

• Access to over 100 Databases that consist of specialized subjects, electronic references, 

video, etc. 

• Electronic book collections via the library’s website. 

• Interlibrary Loan Services including Document Delivery Services  

• LibChat (Librarian Chat Service) 

• Electronic Reserves (Available via Moodle) Logon to Moodle. Locate/Click 

Dashboard/Select John B. Cade Library Electronic Reserve 

• LibGuides (Subject/Course Guides) 

• Instruct InfoLit Modules (Literacy Instructional Content, Videos, and more..) 

• Archival Electronic Collection 

• Electronic Textbooks 

• Library Hours 

Computer Labs 

Library Computer Labs are open and available for use. Out of an abundance of caution for our 

students, the Library will ensure there are no groups larger than 50 using the labs at one time. 

Computers are available for students to take online tests. More than 30 plug and play webcams 

are available, if required for testing. 

Library Support 

Library faculty and staff are available to assist users in locating electronic resources, digital 

materials, creating e-course guides, and providing online library instruction and virtual library 

visits. Library liaisons are also available to assist students and faculty with the best tools and 

materials needed for research.   

If you have any questions or need assistance please contact the Ask Here Desk at (225)771-

2841, email: library@subr.edu, or text: 225.475.3176 

Sincerely, 

Dawn Kight, Interim Dean of Libraries 

http://www.subr.edu/library
http://www.subr.edu/page/2502
http://www.subr.edu/page/2481
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http://www.subr.edu/page/2441
mailto:library@subr.edu

